NOTICETO MEMBERS

The OGE Datacenter is moving to serve you better.

OGB’s website, e-Enrollment and call center will be down from
Thursday, August 14th at 12:00 noon until Monday morning, August 18th.
The call center will reopen and begin taking your calls at 8:30 AM Monday, August 18th.
Thank you for your patience as we work to enhance our services.




